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Synopsis
Cornell has recently signed a Master Agreement with New York State that will facilitate contracting between sponsoring
state agencies and Cornell’s contract colleges. New York State research and public service funds represent a significant
and reliable source of revenue for Cornell. Having in place a mechanism that streamlines contracting is an important
achievement.

Join us at our next OSP Roundtable for a discussion about New York State funding to Cornell and the benefits of having a
Master Agreement in place. Attendees will learn about the nature of state funding in terms of availability, reliability,
accessibility, and administration. We will also review the situations in which the Master Agreement can be used and how
it can benefit the funding process.

Zoom
For those unable to join us in person, attendance will be available via Zoom.
A link to the event will be sent the day before the event.
Neither requests for the link nor registration is not required.

Materials and Recordings
All OSP Roundtable materials and records are available on the Cornell Research Services website —
https://researchservices.cornell.edu/training/osp-roundtable-archives

RACP Credit
If you need credit for attending this event to complete your RACP Certification, please contact me. Thank you.



